
     

     

 
Congratulations, you have joined an organization with the focus of “Family” in 
mind.  I would like to take this opportunity to say welcome.  Members of Midwest 
reside in North Dakota, South Dakota, Nebraska, Minnesota, Iowa, Wisconsin, 
Illinois, Saskatchewan and Manitoba, Canada.   

Through your membership, you are now part of the organization.  Through chapter 
membership you also have a voice in the FMCA organization.  We therefore 
encourage all members to join chapters.  Each chapter conducts their rallies on 
differing schedules; meeting monthly normally from April through October.  Many 
will list their upcoming events in the “Association Calendar” section of the FMCA 
magazine.  There is no obligation to join a chapter, however you can find pleasure 
in making new friends, enjoying the lifestyle with like members, and enjoying the 
FMCA experience through rving. 

FMCA offers you many benefits, both as an individual and through membeship in 
a chapter.  Benefits for members are being added periodically and our lifestyle in 
motor homing is always improving our way of life.   

Again, welcome to the FMCA family.  It is always about having fun and 
fellowship.  Don’t hesitate to call or email me if I can be of assistance. 

Sincerely, 

Gary & Glenda Milner, F409834 
514 Americas Way, PMB 7678 
Box Elder, SD 57719 
Cell:  573 760-9982     Arky55@yahoo.com 
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